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October 2017        Established July, 2012 

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in 
need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals.   

To sign up for or discontinue receiving the Helping Hands monthly newsletter, please contact us at HelpingHands.Roseville@gmail.com

LaJune C. is one of our many
wonderful volunteers.  If you 

would like to join the volunteer 
crew, contact Cheryl B. at

309.426.2669.

What a $5 Donation  
Can Buy… 

A privilege of The Helping Hands of Roseville being a partner-agency with RiverBend Food Bank of the 
Quads Cities is the ability to buy a variety of foods at an amazing maintenance fee of just .18 a pound. 

This means a 5 DOLLAR DONATION can go a long ways! 
Here are examples of what a $5 donation can put on the pantry’s shelves: 

We’re happy to do the shopping for you!  Donations can be mailed to P.O.Box 342, Roseville, IL, 61473 

Thank you in advance.

18 extra large boxes of Cheerios. 8 - 48oz packages of hot dogs, 
4 packages of sweet corn.

12 snack bar boxes, 12 meal starter 
packages, & 12 cans of tomato product

A special Thank you to the Turley Family 
for the Fern Turley Memorial Gift.

Upcoming Events 

Oct. 10 @ 10:30 a.m. 
Midwest Food Bank 

Oct. 11 @ 8:30 a.m. 
RiverBend Food Bank

2017-2018 Officers 

President:  Cheryl Britt 

Vice President: Linda Jones 

Secretary: Deb Johnston 

Treasure: Jonna Young

Numbers for September 2017

191 Family visits
714 Individuals served, including

294 Children.
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